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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/000780-2021 

Not applicable

O&M Building Services

Bank of England

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2021/S 000-000780
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-028a60  
Published 14 January 2021, 3:10pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Bank of England

Bank of England, Threadneedle Street

London

EC2R 8AH

Contact

FM Contracts

Email

fm.contracts@bankofengland.co.uk

Telephone

+44 2034611918

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/000780-2021
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/000780-2021
mailto:fm.contracts@bankofengland.co.uk
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United Kingdom

NUTS code

UK - UNITED KINGDOM

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.bankofengland.co.uk

Buyer's address

http://www.bankofengland.co.uk

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

O&M Building Services

Reference number

DN510671

II.1.2) Main CPV code

50000000 - Repair and maintenance services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

The Bank seeks to appoint two contractors, one who will provide a quality level of
maintenance of limited building services and the other to provide some inspection and
compliance services.

It is anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate, Debden.

http://www.bankofengland.co.uk
http://www.bankofengland.co.uk
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2020/S 229-565641

Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

11.14

Lot No

1

Place of text to be modified

Description

Instead of

Text

The Bank seeks to appoint a contractor who will provide a quality level of operation &
maintenance building services. This will ensure to maintain or reduce the level of
operational risk and also drive value to allowing longer-term, more collaborative supplier
relationships, with KPI-supported contracts.

It is anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate, Debden and Leeds.

Read

Text

The Bank seeks to appoint two contractors, one who will provide a quality level of
maintenance of limited building services and the other to provide some inspection and
compliance services.

It is anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate, Debden. Extra procurement documents relating to the contract have been

https://ted.europa.eu/udl?uri=TED:NOTICE:565641-2020:TEXT:EN:HTML
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added. The timeline has therefore been reset.

Section number

11.2.4

Lot No

1

Place of text to be modified

Description of the procurement:

Instead of

Text

Lot 1 relates to the delivery of maintenance services across the Banks estate. It is
anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate, Debden and Leeds.

Read

Text

Lot 1 relates to the delivery of maintenance services across the Banks estate. It is
anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate and Debden

Section number

11.2.4

Lot No

2

Place of text to be modified

Description of the procurement:

Instead of

Text

Lot 2 relates to the delivery of inspection and compliance services across the Banks
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estate. It is anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle
Street, Moorgate, Debden and Leeds.

Read

Text

Lot 1 relates to the delivery of maintenance services across the Banks estate. It is
anticipated that the contractor will provide services on-site at Threadneedle Street,
Moorgate and Debden

Section number

II.2.7

Place of text to be modified

Duration of the contract, framework agreement or dynamic purchasing system Start:

Instead of

Date

1 June 2021

Read

Date

1 August 2021

Section number

II.2.7

Place of text to be modified

Duration of the contract, framework agreement or dynamic purchasing system

Instead of

Text

This contract is subject to renewal: no

Read

Text
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This contract is subject to renewal: yes

Section number

II.2.7

Place of text to be modified

Duration of the contract, framework agreement or dynamic purchasing system End:

Instead of

Date

3 June 2024

Read

Date

31 July 2024

Section number

IV.2.2

Place of text to be modified

Time limit for receipt of tenders or requests to participate

Instead of

Date

8 January 2021

Local time

12:00pm

Read

Date

18 February 2021

Local time
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4:00pm

Section number

IV.2.7

Place of text to be modified

Conditions for opening of tenders

Instead of

Date

8 January 2021

Local time

12:00pm

Read

Date

18 February 2021

Local time

4:00pm
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